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Notice to Residents 
Borough of Outremont  

 

Reopening of Chemin Bates in both 
directions, starting Friday, November 16  

 

Vil le de Montréal wi l l  be re-opening Chemin Bates in both direct ions. This 
also involves reopening Avenue McEachran, between Chemin Bates and 
Avenue du Manoir.   
 
New avenue: Thérèse-Lavoie-Roux  
 
Since October, the MIL Montréal sector (Outremont site) has had a new 
main thoroughfare—avenue Thérèse-Lavoie-Roux—which wi l l  run 
between Avenue McEachran to the west and Avenue Durocher to the 
east. The majority of  the facil i t ies wil l  be completed by November 23,  
2018. The work project wi l l  be suspended dur ing the winter months and 
then addit ional work operat ions wi l l  be carr ied out next spr ing.  
 

 
       Location of the work project  

 
 

Reopen ing  o f  
bo th  t r a f f i c  
lanes on  
Chemin  Ba tes  
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Information 
 
 

 

In fo- travaux  hot  l ine:  514-872-3777 ,  8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 
 

 
v i l le.montreal.qc.ca/chant iers 
v i l le.montreal.qc.ca/milmontreal   

tw i t ter .com/Mt l_Circu la t ion  

 

To report  s i tuat ions at  any other t ime, cal l  311. 

 
 

Vil le de Montréal is aware of  the inconveniences that this work project is 
causing and thanks you for your cooperation. Addit ional not ices to follow. 
 
Liaison off icer 
514-872-7711 
info.mil@vil le.montreal.qc.ca 
 
  


